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Distinguished Members of the Committee on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities, 
 
The Netherlands Institute for Human Rights (hereinafter: the Institute) hereby 
presents you its written submissions for the benefit of the forthcoming general 
discussion on the right of persons with disabilities to work and employment. The 
Institute submits these written comments in light of its mandate as the national 
independent monitoring body under article 33(2) of the Convention on the Rights of 
Persons with Disabilities.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Adriana C. J. van Dooijeweert 
President of the Netherlands Institute for Human Rights 
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